	LeTS Go Project 


The group of teachers engaged in the LeTS Go Project has reached its aim: the online course for English teaching has been completed and, thanks to the cooperation of the technicians of our school, Mrs Pia Gurguglione in particular, the link to the project is now available on the homepage of “F.Datini” website and called “Tuscany welcomes you​ Online course created by our teachers”.

Clicking on the link LeTS Go -  Language and teacher services, you can follow the track to access the course.

“Tuscany welcomes you” is directed at  students and teachers of English, providing texts and interactive exercises and activities which have been wholly planned and created by the teachers involved in the project.

